
 

 OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR   

 January 2, 2024  

 

Dear AUB students, 

On the occasion of the Armenian Christmas, which falls on Saturday January 

6, 2024, exceptionally for this year, Friday, January 5, 2024 will be 

observed as a holiday and no classes will be held on that day. 

The Office of the Registrar will be closed on January 5, 2024.  

 

Kind regards, 

Office of the Registrar 

 

 


